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A Spanish podcast has been launched recently, please visit escuelabiblicaenlinea.org/podcast 

The Joy of Faithful Service 
In the journey of life, there is immeasurable joy in being faithful Christians who wholeheartedly serve our 

Lord Jesus Christ. The pages of the Bible are filled with wisdom and encouragement for those who choose to walk in 
faith, and it is truly a remarkable experience to witness the transformative power of living a life dedicated to Christ. 
Our Lord said to a multitude, 

“Let your light so shine before men, that they may see your good works, 
and glorify your Father which is in heaven” (Matthew 5:16, KJV) 

Escuela Bíblica en Línea (Spanish Bible School) is a work of the Lord committed to spreading the Gospel among 
Spanish speakers globally. Unlike a traditional school or preaching school, it follows the model of World Video Bible 
School and it is being built by using their curriculum. Our focus is on providing comprehensive, in-depth, and easily 
understandable Bible courses, but we also recognize the lack of sound and biblical resources in Spanish-speaking 
congregations, and because of that, we create topical videos and other materials to help them be faithful servants. 
All of these are free to our audience, but financially supported by faithful congregations and members of the church 
of Christ. 

We are thankful to God for the opportunity to serve Him through this ministry, 
and we do it joyfully. We aim to evangelize and edify both believers and seekers. 
That is why we seek a balance between Bible courses and topical and evangelistic 
videos. We recognize the compromise of being a light to this world and the need it has 
to learn about God and glorify Him. This coming February we will be recording 8 
videos on “Back to the Bible”, as well as a series of 13 lessons for new converts. As you 
can see, the first will help in bringing souls to Christ and the second will edify them for 
a life of faithful and joyful service to Him. 

It might be the case that you are reading this newsletter and are not currently supporting this work of the Lord. 
If you would like to start doing it or would like more information about it, please get in touch with us. There is also a 
short video with a message to the church and its members at spanishbibleschool.org. If you are currently supporting 

this work, THANK YOU so much for helping the Spanish-speaking world learn the truth of God’s word. 

How wonderful it is that, together, we can joyfully and faithfully serve our Lord! 

May God bless you and your family richly today, and always! 

To Him be the glory! 

https://escuelabiblicaenlinea.org/podcast/
https://spanishbibleschool.org/

